



























- 'Tommy's Show for Diggers.' *Argus* (19 September 1957): 7.
- 'Tommy Trinder Arriving Today.' *Canberra Times* (4 December 1946): 4.
- 'Tommy Trinder—He's Funny All the Time.' *Australian Women's Weekly* (2 November 1946): 19.
- 'Tommy Trinder Tap Dances for Political Visitors.' *The News* [Adelaide] (23 July 1949); 2.
- 'Tommy Trinder Tells How Food Parcels Help Poor.' *Argus* (17 October 1946): 4.
- 'Trinder and the Theatre.' *Sydney Morning Herald* (11 January 1947): 10.
- 'TV Success Here Tipped.' *Courier-Mail* [Brisbane] (21 June 1954): 3.
- Tynan, Elizabeth. *Atomic Thunder: The Maralinga Story*. Sydney: U of New South Wales P, 2016.
- Verhoeven, Deb. *Sheep and the Australian Cinema*. Carlton: Melbourne UP, 2006.
- Walker, Frank. *Maralinga: The Chilling Exposé of our Secret Nuclear Shame and Betrayal of our Troops and Country*. Sydney: Hachette Australia, 2016.
- 'Worth Reporting.' *Australian Women's Weekly* (3 February 1954): 30.
- Young, Freda. 'Film Unit Brings Excitement, Extra Trade to S.A. Township.' *Australian Women's Weekly* (23 July 1949): 25.